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Hagåtña, Guam – Bank of Guam announces the temporary closure of its branches 
in Guam and the Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana Islands (CNMI) tomorrow, 
in response to the approach of Tropical Storm Man-Yi.  
  
Effective Wednesday, November 13, 2024, Bank of Guam Headquarters and all 
Guam and CNMI branches will be closed until Condition of Readiness (COR) 4 is 
declared. Additionally, our Familia Contact Center will close early at 9:00 p.m. 
tonight.  
  
Our Neighboring Islands branches will remain open with normal business hours.   
  
Customers should be aware that wire transfers and ACH transactions scheduled 
for tomorrow may experience processing delays due to limited operations.  
  
To ensure readiness, Bank of Guam encourages residents to take the following 
precautions:  

• Withdraw cash in advance  
• Download our mobile banking app for easy access  
• Secure your homes and remove or secure loose outdoor items  
• Have a flashlight and radio with fresh batteries on hand  
• Store important documents and belongings in safe, elevated locations  
• Fill up your gas tank  
• Do any necessary laundry ahead of time  

  
Bank of Guam will continue monitoring the storm closely and provide updates via 
our website and social media channels. In the meantime, we encourage everyone 
to stay informed on Tropical Storm Man-Yi through official government channels, 
local news, and weather advisories.  
  
Stay safe and thank you for your understanding.  
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